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Comments: I object to any exploration drilling/mining in the Northern Black Hills. My family members who live on

Tinton road would agree. This area is an escape for a lot of people to enjoy the outdoors and not come across a

bunch of people looking to make a quick dollar. Our Black Hills are unique and deserve to be protected. Please

don't move forward with any mining.


